
Hi:

I had my local County Legislator Ed Romaine
introduce and pass HR 218 qualifying legislation in Suffolk County
only. Rockland Co. HR 218 is still a good choice ( it's 231 miles and tolls - a no go for me!).

Please remember that only a Suffolk Co. resident - retired police officer are eligible for this.

To schedule a date/ time please call 631 852 8063.

Available dates and times:

July   9          1pm
       11   9am   1pm
       13   9am   1pm
       23         1pm
       27   9am   1pm

August 10   9am   1pm
       24   9am   1pm

Sept.  5    9am   1pm
       19   9am   1pm
       29   9am   1pm

Oct.   1    9am   1pm
       15   9am   1pm
       22   4PM   8PM
       29   9am   1pm

There are two Bills in the State Legislature
(A5814 and S3722) that would correct our HR 218 qualification
problem.

These Bills are sitting the Codes Committee of each State House.
The word from many sources say that these Bills are dead, dead,
dead! Politically no one wants to tackle this,,,,,,,,
Thanks to the National FOP, we do have S1132.

Fraternally,
Retired Supervising Fire Marshal (FDNY)
Martin Walicki
631 722 5539
631 334 7554


